
PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – December 2, 2009 

  
Call to Order of the December 2, 2009, Meeting 
Chairman Wotkowski called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 3:30 PM at the Allegro Restaurant in 
Altoona. Present were: Raymond Wotkowski, Kenneth Bussard, Ralph Cecere, David Crumrine, Kathy Getz, Charles 
Glasser, Donald Hosterman, Kim Hubler, Michael Hudak, Thomas Kakabar, William Marshall, James Price, Dean Rossi,  
and Curtis Whitesel.  
  
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by Kathy Getz and Curtis Whitesel, the minutes of the November 4, 2009, meeting was approved. 
 
Financial Reports 
On a motion by Donald Hosterman and Kenneth Bussard, the Committee approved the November District 6 Financial 
Report.  
 
Tournament Financial Reports 
On a motion by Michael Hudak and Charles Glasser, the District 6 Committee approved the Field Hockey financial 
report, presented by Kim Hubler. 
 
Sportsmanship 
Michael Hudak and Kath Getz reviewed the below-listed disqualification forms.   

FB Glendale  coach  two unsportsmanlike conduct fouls 
  
Eligibility Hearings  
On a motion by William Marshall and James Price, Alyssah Aldinger, transferring from Belleville Mennonite to Indian 
Valley, was approved to participate in field hockey, with a vote of 14-0. 
 
On a motion by Dean Rossi and Kathy Getz, Amanda Alianiello, transferring from Westmont to Bishop McCort, was 
approved to participate in track and cross country, with a vote of 14-0. 
 
Foreign Exchange Eligibility 
On a motion by Ralph Cecere and James Price approval was granted for the following foreign exchange students to 
participate in athletics. 
 Barbara Sommi Italy Williamsburg     BB, Tr, VB, SB 
 Macarena Cifuentes Chile Juniata Valley     
 Lubomira Balhavova Slovakia Lewistown        BB, SB, Tr 
 Pablo Alarcon Ecuador State College 
 
Information 
Please check your co-op agreements and the new classifications in all sports. 
 
December 11th is the deadline for declaring up in classification.  Letters must be received in Mechanicsburg by the 
deadline. 
 
The football incident between Johnstown and Hollidaysburg was discussed, the Committee accepted the immediate 
actions taken by Johnstown and a report is forth coming. 
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!! 
  
The Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on  
Tuesday, January 12, 2010, at the Hollidaysburg Area Senior High School at 3:30 PM.   
  
        Respectfully Submitted, 
        Sherry Montgomery     
        Sherry Montgomery 
                                                                 Secretary/Treasurer 


